
BAYSIDE U3A 

STRATEGIC PLAN: 2024-28 

The previous Strategic Plan which covered 2019-2023 has expired and has been 
removed from the website. 

The Bayside U3A Committee is developing a new 4-year plan.  The current Committee of 
Management have held a workshop to develop strategies and have formed into three 
separate work groups.  These teams are working to develop a plan with focus on our 
vision and mission, attraction and retention of people undergoing the transition to 
retirement, development of broader participation of U3A members in community 
activities, and enhancement of promotion of Bayside U3A benefits to the broader 
bayside community.    

The three teams are making good progress and regularly reporting back to the 
Committee of Management.  We expect to have a draft plan in place by the end of 
September and the final plan issued and uploaded to our website before the end of the 
year.   


